
Dear Class of 2028 Parents/Guardians and Students, 

New Trier High School is excited to invite you and your student to Welcome Rising Sophomores to 
the Winnetka Campus, an event for the Class of 2028. Please join us on Monday, January 27 for a 
special evening designed to prepare students and families for the transition to the Winnetka 
Campus. 

• 5:30 P.M. - 6:15 P.M. - Open House (Outside the McGee Theatre)  

o Meet with elective Department Chairs to ask questions about courses and 
programs. Department Chairs will be stationed at tables on the first floor, outside 
the McGee Theatre. 

o Explore department spaces and classrooms to get familiar with the learning 
environment. A list of classrooms with room numbers will be available at tables 
outside the McGee Theatre. 

o Gather insights on how elective courses can enhance the sophomore year 
experience. 

• 6:30 P.M. - Program (Gaffney Auditorium)  

o Meet the Graduating Class Team members for the Class of 2028, learn about 
sophomore-year expectations, and hear from current Winnetka Campus students 
who will share helpful tips for making a smooth transition.  

For more information, please visit the Class of 2028 welcome event webpage. 

We look forward to welcoming students and parents and sharing important information to help you 
prepare for this next step in your New Trier journey.  

Thank you, 

Denise Dubravec                                 

Principal/Assistant Superintendent, Winnetka Campus  

 

https://www.newtrier.k12.il.us/Page/2526

